
 

 
                      
 
 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam: 

 

Enclosed with this letter is your 2023 Interim Tax Billing(s) which is payable in two instalments, the first on 

Feb. 24, 2023 and the second on April 26, 2023. Payments by cheque or debit can be made in person at 

the Civic Centre. Cash payments can be made at any financial institution and telephone/internet banking 

is also available. There is a drop box at the front door of the Civic Centre for those wishing to drop off a 

cheque.  

 

The 2023 Interim Tax Billing(s) you have received is based upon 50 per cent of the total taxes levied on 

your property in 2022. It is important to note the total taxes for 2023 will not be calculated until later this 

year when the 2023 tax rates for the Town of Georgina, Region of York and the Ministry of Education have 

been established. 

 

Inquiries regarding the current market value of your property and the deadline for filing a request for 

reconsideration should be directed to the Municipal Property Assessment Corporation (MPAC) at 1-866-

296-6722 or by visiting mpac.ca.  

 

Should you have any inquiries regarding your account, contact Service Georgina at 905-476-4301 or by 

email at info@georgina.ca. 

 

Did you know? 

The Town has an online tax and water portal. It allows residents to receive and view their tax and water 

bills electronically. Residents can set up an account and gain access to their bills using the PIN number 

and account number that is located on their bills. They can also choose how to have their bills sent to 

them, either by mail or email. Accessing the portal can be done through georgina.ca/TaxandWaterPortal 

or directly at access.georgina.ca.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

For the Town of Georgina,  

 
   

Geoff Harrison 

Manager of Taxation and Revenue  
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